Steven Sepe

- V0V

From: Ann Favata <annfavata@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 5:36 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H&088 - up for vote tomorrow

Hello,

Please view yes for this bill as it is very important for the elderly and disabled.

My parents have both utilized this service in the past and it has been incredibly helpful for them, especially for my mom
who was disabled and couldn't leave the house, not even for doctor appointments.

Thank you,
Ann Favata
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